From: Ican Models & Talent

To: DP Hearings
Subject: Urgent response to Commissioners Minute 19/10/22
Date: Thursday, 20 October 2022 9:02:12 AM

Dear Sir / Madam

| feel this process is being rushed and this is obviously very unfair and biased and looks highly
favoured towards the developer, because of:

1. difficulties/issues in participating in a process when there is not enough time to
consider revised submissions/all the evidence and respond.

2. A well thought out and reasoned process versus a hurried timetable that could
compromise

3. fairness of the process in light of the above

4. Query if the commissioners can even thoroughly consider the matter without all
submitters/experts having the time to respond to last-minute changes.

5. Query whether there is any point to experts conferring on the current timetable
when no one is being given the necessary time to review all the evidence.

It is only fair that the commissioners original hearing dates for 22-24
November be reinstated please- and not have us forced into 5pm Oct
20th today, which I believe is the case

Nga mihi nui,

Tracy Cameron
Director
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Full member of AAANZ Actors Agents Association NZ inc.

PO Box 928i iiueenstown 9348i New Zealand
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